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C. Engineering & Consulting Reports — nothing further was added to the submitted reports.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION -

Chairwoman Vaughn invited any public participants to address the Board at 5:28pm.

Mr. Willie Bodiford of 908 Whispering Pines Road, Daphne; he explained that his home was not
included when the City was installing the sewer system (around 1998) informing him that his house
was out of the area and he did not connect. He stated that Ms. Campbell obtained a rebuilt grinder
pump for him, and while it's helped, it is giving him trouble. He would like to know why his residence
was not included in the City’s push for being connected to the sewer system.

Mayor LeJeune told him that he would investigate this situation and get back to him.

Chairwoman Vaughn closed Public Participation at 5:32pm.

BOARD ACTION - Previously addressed.

BOARD COMMENTS -

Mr. Billy Mayhand and Mr. Tim Patton had no further comments.

Mayor LeJeune thanked everyone for the supportive cards sent to him in his absence, noting that it
kept him in good spirits moving forward and was very appreciative of the thoughtfulness.

ADJOURNMENT

With no further discussions, the Chairwoman called for adjournment at 5:33pm.

The meeting adjourned at 5:33pm.
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